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February 12, 2021 
 
   


 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 


The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 
 


 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 


I am pleased to transmit to you the quarterly budget report for the U.S. Office of 
Government Ethics (OGE), in accordance with new requirements in the Consolidated 
Appropriations Act, 2021 (Public Law No. 116-260).1 


 
For fiscal year 2021, OGE has only one annual appropriation. For the first quarter of 


fiscal year 2021, OGE reports $3,874,131 in obligations. A table showing OGE’s Quarter 1 
expenditures and obligations is attached. Also attached is OGE’s baseline report for fiscal year 
2021, which we are submitting pursuant to section 608 of the Consolidated Appropriations Act 
of 2021.  


 
If you require additional information or have questions regarding this report, please 


contact OGE’s Chief of Staff, Shelley K. Finlayson, at 202-482-9314. 
 
 
 


Sincerely, 
 
 
 


Emory A. Rounds, III 
Director 


 
 
Attachment 
 


                                                            
1 “SEC. 635. Not later than 45 days after the last day of each quarter, each agency funded in this Act shall 


submit to the Committees on Appropriations of the Senate and the House of Representatives a quarterly budget 
report that includes total obligations of the Agency for that quarter for each appropriation, by the source year of the 
appropriation.” Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021, Pub. L. No. 116-260 (2020). 
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February 12, 2021 
 
    


 
The Honorable Patrick Leahy 
Chairman 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
 


The Honorable Richard Shelby 
Vice Chairman 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
 


 
Dear Chairman Leahy and Vice Chairman Shelby: 
 


I am pleased to transmit to you the quarterly budget report for the U.S. Office of 
Government Ethics (OGE), in accordance with new requirements in the Consolidated 
Appropriations Act, 2021 (Public Law No. 116-260).1 


 
For fiscal year 2021, OGE has only one annual appropriation. For the first quarter of 


fiscal year 2021, OGE reports $3,874,131 in obligations. A table showing OGE’s Quarter 1 
expenditures and obligations is attached. Also attached is OGE’s baseline report for fiscal year 
2021, which we are submitting pursuant to section 608 of the Consolidated Appropriations Act 
of 2021.  


 
If you require additional information or have questions regarding this report, please 


contact OGE’s Chief of Staff, Shelley K. Finlayson, at 202-482-9314. 
 
 
 


Sincerely, 
 
 
 


Emory A. Rounds, III 
Director 


 
 
Attachment 
 


                                                            
1 “SEC. 635. Not later than 45 days after the last day of each quarter, each agency funded in this Act shall 


submit to the Committees on Appropriations of the Senate and the House of Representatives a quarterly budget 
report that includes total obligations of the Agency for that quarter for each appropriation, by the source year of the 
appropriation.” Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021, Pub. L. No. 116-260 (2020). 
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